
 

 

   

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Markham-Unionville, I am pleased to 

extend my warmest welcome to the 40th World Religions Conference (WRC) on 

“Combating Racism”, taking place on October 17th, 2021.  

 

Canada is a beautiful country not only in landscape but also for its multiculturalism.  

Ontario, being one of the most vibrant provinces, is home to many talented people 

who come from all around the world.  It is important that everyone shows respect and 

appreciates each other regardless of their different cultures and backgrounds.  

Events like this gather people of different faiths together to share ideas on “combating 

racism”.  I commend WRC for providing the opportunity to such a meaningful and 

respectful discussions among faith leaders and attendees in general. 

 

I thank WRC and all people involved for organising this conference.  I wish you a very 

fruitful and successful event! 


